
From: Julie Young  
Date: May 16, 2023 at 10:21:31 AM EDT 
To: Niall Lobley  
Subject: Support for year round turf facility 

  
I live in the Municipality of Meaford and both of my children play soccer.  I treat many youth who 
also play soccer.  Having access to a year round turf field locally would be tremendous and help to 
have our young athletes be more competitive with larger cities who have access to year round proper 
soccer training facilities.  
 

Julie Young   PT, MSc(PT), BHKn, MCPA. 

 


